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Pavement Core Request 
 
Effective Date: 
May 31, 2018 
 
 
 
 

Notice 

 

To streamline the pavement design process, effective May 31, 2018, DelDOT’s Development Coordination 
Section will no longer be facilitating Pavement Core Requests for Development Projects.  A Pavement 
Core/Design Request form has been developed for all requests.  The form is located on the Development 
Coordination website under the Form dropdown.  Please send all requests, including the Form and 
locational information directly to the Pavement Design Section at DOT_PavementCores@state.de.us and 
please cc Subdivision@state.de.us.   

This process change will enable the Developer’s Engineer to submit core requests at any time during the 
design process.   The Department encourages the applicant to request cores early in the process.  This will 
ensure that the pavement design submitted for review will be the final design and will not result in additional 
reviews. Please be sure to include the core information on your plans when you submit through the PDCA.  
This will ensure that we are all reviewing and commenting on the most up to date information.  If cores 
have not been requested, or results are not yet available and you submit through the PDCA, please ensure 
that the pavement section shown complies with the Development Coordination Manual.   
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